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My husband, children and I have operated an adult care home for 25 years and it 

would be a disaster for us if HB3838 passed. We’ve worked so hard to provide the 

best possible care for the elderly here in Rockwood. Our small business cannot 

afford to follow the new rules proposed in the bill without hemorrhaging money or 

passing the great cost onto our residents. This is not a large staffed facility with 20 or 

more residents, this is a family home. We do not have limitless funds and resources. 

This bill will destroy many small businesses like mine and remove even more options 

from the elderly who do not have many options for high quality, affordable care these 

days. Please, I urge our legislators to consider mine and our peers situations. 


